
Sharon Wong
Dir: 416-863-4178

sharon.wong@blakes.com

Reference: 9483/3640

March 23, 2009

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: EB-2008-0411: Union Gas Limited- Application for Leave to Sell
Union’s Response to PO No. 1

Dear Sirs:

I am writing to request a brief extension of time for parties to comment on the Draft Issues List in this  
matter until Thursday March 26, 2009. 

Union previously wrote a letter on March 19, 2009 providing comment on the Draft Issues List, however 
Union is requesting an opportunity to make additional submissions.  We anticipate that the additional 
submissions may raise a concern not yet articulated in any of the submissions filed with the Board, as 
well as possibly reply to the submissions of the Intervenors.  

Yours truly,

Sharon Wong

c: All  Intervenors in EB-2008-0411




